

Royal Canadían Legion No. 148 102-4350 Hastings Street, Burnaby, B.C. V5C 2J9 Office 604-298-6515 <u>rcl148@shaw.ca</u>

September 1, 2023

Attention: Mayor Hurley

Re: Remembrance Day reception

Dear Mayor Hurley,

Once again, Remembrance Day is approaching and the Royal Canadian Legion in North Burnaby is asking for the City's assistance with our functions.

As we have in previous years, we wish to hold our post-Cenotaph Remembrance Day reception in the Hall at Confederation Park Senior's Centre therefore we are asking you to grant us the use of the Hall as our Legion occupancy is restricted, for attendees of the Cenotaph service on Saturday, November 11, 2023.

We appreciate the generosity of the City regarding the use of the Hall for this important occasion and we wish to thank you in advance for your consideration of this very worthy event.

Wilson Gurney

If Levery

President

Branch 148

North Burnaby